
NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF FISCAL YEAR 2022/2023 PRELIMINARY BUDGET AND 
PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF PROPOSED FINAL BUDGET OF THE 

CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022/2023 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cambria Community Services District (“CCSD”) Board of 
Directors adopted a Preliminary Operating Budget for fiscal year 2022/2023 on June 23, 
2022.  

 
NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the CCSD will conduct a public 
hearing on the proposed Final Budget for fiscal year 2022/2023 on August 18, 2022, 
commencing at 1:00 P.M. via a Zoom Webinar. Any person may attend the Zoom Webinar 
and be heard regarding any item in the proposed Preliminary Operating Budget, or 
regarding the addition of other items. Public comment can also be submitted to the Board 
Secretary at boardcomment@cambriacsd.org.  
 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88028951928?pwd=bXBMVlhTN2gza1dTYVdqSmIxMGd3dz09 

Passcode: 679327 

Or One tap mobile: 

US: +16699006833,,88028951928#  or +12532158782,,88028951928# 

Or Telephone: 

Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

US: +1 669 900 6833 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 
626 6799 or +1 929 205 6099 

Webinar ID: 880 2895 1928 

International numbers available: https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kBBoZ5e7a 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: You may contact the Board Secretary at 1316 Tamsen Street, 
Suite 201, P.O. Box 65, Cambria, CA 93428, Tel: (805) 927-6223, Fax: (805) 927-5584. 
 
This public hearing shall comply with the requirements of the American with Disabilities Act. 
 
Leah Reedall 
Board Secretary 
Dated: June 30, 2022 
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